SOE Budgetary Affairs Meeting

April 2, 2008
Minutes
In attendance:  Chris Leland, Linda Houser, Keith Morran, Pat Stites

The group discussed the mandatory fees for new cohorts being coordinated by Joy Seybold.  The committee recommended that the new cohorts should be charged the new Distance Education fee.  Chris Leland was to let Joy know of the final decision.
The committee discussed the growing charges for parking passes.  It was recommended that stamping of passes be moved from the receptionist desk to Student Services.  Groups with special needs will be expected to get their own stamp and charge their own account.  The school will continue to pay for parking for coaches and guest speakers.  Chris Leland is to notify everyone of this change in policy.
